Family Living Program Report --- July-August 2016
Luane Meyer, Family Living Agent

Programming Efforts:
Two Preschool Discovery Day Camps were held this summer, Melrose and Black River Falls. Participation has continued to increase from the first year (2014). The only negative for this year was the low registration for the Alma Center site so that camp was cancelled. The camps provide the following benefits for preschoolers: opportunity to interact with others; complete activities planned around a theme; participate in storytelling and follow up with questions; interact with special guest from the community. Families are also provided with information on Extension programming opportunities.

Met with Monica and Cheryl Gabrielson to plan for publicity of the upcoming Powerful Tools for Caregivers program to begin in September. This program is a 6-session series and will be held at the BRF Public Library. 

Have started a discussion with Melanie Stacy, Ho-Chunk Nation, regarding a community Food Preservation/Food Safety session. Working with Master Food Preserver Volunteers to plan this program.

HCE is celebrating 80 years in Jackson County this year so have met with the committee regarding events/publicity to share this information with the communities throughout the county. Several of the communities have an active club in their area, while some clubs that were located near a village have disbanded in recent years.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Have provided support to the Farmer’s Market Board of Directors and the GLX Committee.

Administrative Support
Met with county department heads regarding instructions for completion of the 2017 budget proposal.
Met with Extension colleagues to review and propose any changes to the 2017 budget.
Met with Diane Peterson regarding the procedure and timeline for filling the Support Staff position with Susanne Hefty’s last day being Thursday, August 18. 


